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24th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
We had such an amazing Friday last week, celebrating Comic Relief, that it totally slipped my mind to write 
last week - so you have a bumper 2 week letter today! 
 
Mrs Francis said "Albright celebrated Comic Relief Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March with lots of fun 
activities during an extended break. Albright's wonderful students and families made generous donations 
of food items for our local food bank, filling a trolley! And the Albright staff team raised a whopping £80 to 
donate to Comic Relief! Thank you to everyone for your enthusiasm, generosity and support!"  
 
There were lots of things going on; children wore 'mufti', there was a popcorn machine, a huuuge amount 
of cakes available, games, samosas and facepainting - all for free!! Thank you so much for everyone's 
involvement and to Mrs Francis and Miss Smith for arranging much of it.   
 

 
 

As we approach the Easter holidays, I want to draw your attention to all of the lovely activities going on 
across Sandwell. We have put a link to these on our Parent's Page on our website... there is a different 
page of activities for each town. Much of this is free and includes all age ranges, so do take a look and get 
involved if you can. 
 
I also wanted to share a few dates coming up, so you have lots of notice; 
 
Friday 31st March - Break up for Easter holidays. We will finish early on this day (12.30pm) but usual 
transport arrangements will be in place to take children home. 
Monday 17th April - Inset Day, no school (for pupils!!!) 
Thursday 27th April - Year 9 Options meeting and Year 11 'Next Steps' meeting - more details will follow on 
these, but save the date if your child is in one of these year groups.  
 
Finally, I wanted to say a thank you for the number of letters and cards we have received recently - we are 
so proud of our school and feel very privileged to work here - it is always so nice to hear from you as 
parents, to know that you think our school is a special place too! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, one more school week to go!  
 
Mrs Hazelwood 


